
Thank you for accepting my testimony in support of HB 3343. I am a private citizen concerned at the increasing influence and lack of 
transparency of large donations to candidates and political committees. HB 3343 places reasonable restrictions on campaign 
donations and would require meaningful disclosure of donations. I urge you to support it. 


